
 

 
Visalia Police Department  |  303 S. Johnson St., Visalia,  CA 93291  |  www.visalia.city 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

VPD Investigating Shooting 
 
Around 4:30 p.m, VPD officers were called to the area of Rinaldi Street in between Houston 
Avenue and Elowin Avenue for a report of a shooting. When officers arrived, they found a man 
who had been shot. 
 
The victim was transported to a local hospital for his injuries.  
 
Violent Crimes Detectives are currently on scene investigating. 
 
Please AVOID the area. We will keep you updated as we receive more information. 
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